
 
 

 

 

07 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
CEW Coding at Bletchley Park – Tuesday 15 July 2025 
 
We are absolutely delighted to inform you about an exciting educational opportunity for the students as part 
of the Curriculum Enhancement Week. We have arranged a trip to the historic Bletchley Park on Tuesday 15 
July 2025. 
 
This visit promises to be a fascinating and enriching experience, offering our students a unique insight into 
the pivotal role Bletchley Park played during World War II and the incredible achievements in codebreaking 
and intelligence. 
 
Students should arrive at school reception at 7.45am to leave promptly at 8.00am. We will arrive back at 
school at approximately 4.30pm depending on traffic. 
 
To ensure a comfortable and enjoyable day for all, please note the following important details: 

● Lunch - All students will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink for the day. Nut related products 

are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

● Appropriate clothing - Please ensure your child wears clothing suitable for the weather conditions on 

the day. 

● Comfortable shoes - There will be a significant amount of walking involved during the visit, so 

comfortable and sturdy shoes are essential. 

● Medication - If your child requires any personal medication, please ensure they bring it with them 

and that the school has been informed of any specific medical needs. 

 
We believe this trip will be a memorable and highly educational experience for our pupils, bringing history to 
life in a truly engaging way. 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. 
 
For Monday 14 July and Wednesday 16 July 2025, we will have students in school during normal school 
hours, where we will have lots of activities based around coding to do. Students can wear their own clothes 
as long as they are appropriate and suitable for the weather conditions. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me – aarcher@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 
 
Please could you complete the Google form to give permission for your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Aileen Archer 
Trip Leader 
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